
Normanhurst 
Station

PATHWAY DESIGN PROPOSAL
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Proposed 2.5m Wide Concrete Shared Path

Proposed Entry and Path to Brickpit Park

Existing Paved Paths

Existing Signalised Pedestrian Crossing

Proposed Pathway Lighting

Areas Impacted by Unpaved Paths to be Revegated

The Council design proposal includes:

1. A 2.5m wide concrete path connecting Normanhurst 
Station to the signalised pedestrian crossing on Pennant Hills 
Road to encourage safe movement throughout the park. 

2. A new entry and path into Brickpit Park to enhance 
connectivity between Kenley Park and Brickpit Park.

3. Installation of pathway lights for safety.

4. Revegetating eroded informal pathways to avoid soil 
erosion.

5. Improved link to existing amenities building. 

6. Improved access path to the Historical Society building.

Design Proposal

Legend

Existing Historic Society Building

Existing Play Area
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In the absence of designated paths, regular pedestrian 
movement has given way to two sets of unpaved paths 
cutting across the site. 

This has created safety concerns for pedestirans when 
crossing Dartford Road and soil erosion along the unpaved 
paths.

Existing Site Conditions

NORTH

SUBMISSIONS

If you wish to provide comments on this proposal 
please title your submission ‘Kenley Park Proposed 
Shared Path’ and forward to Council at:

Email: hsc@hornsby.nsw.gov.au

Post: The General Manager
Hornsby Shire Council
PO Box 37 HORNSBY NSW 1630

Submissions close Wednesday 12th March 2021

ENQUIRIES
Please direct enquiries to:
Email: hsc@hornsby.nsw.gov.au
02 9847 6794


